
This professional educational conference is designed to provide emergency physicians, pediatricians, 
family practitioners, and other healthcare providers with state-of-the-art, evidence-based information 
in pediatric emergency medicine. 

Mark your calendars. Brochures will be distributed soon. Contact Kimberley Kelly at (757) 668-9220 
or Kimberley.Kelly@CHKD.org for more information.
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